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9 March 2021 

Jake Shackleton 
A/Director – Infrastructure Management 
Planning and Assessment 
NSW Department of Planning, Infrastructure and Environment 
 
MPW Stage 2 Mod 1 (SSD 7709 Mod 1): Notice of Review of Management 
Plans 

Dear Jake, 

Condition C8 of the SSD 7709 consent requires (emphasis added in bold): 
 Within 3 months of: 

a) The submission of an incident report under Condition C10; 
b) The submission of an independent audit under Condition C17; 
c) The approval of any modification of the conditions of this consent; or 
d) The issue of a direction of the Planning Secretary under Condition A3(b) which requires a 

review, 

the strategies, plans, and programs required under this consent must be reviewed, and 
the Department must be notified in writing that a review is being carried out. 

Following the approval of MPW Stage 2 Modification 1 on the 24 December, 2020 
we wish to advise and provide notice, on behalf of SIMTA as Qube Holdings Limited 
(the Applicant), that a review of the MPW Stage 2 management plans is being 
carried out. 

Once this review has been completed, we will provide confirmation to DPIE of the 
strategies, plans and programs that will be updated as a result of Modification 1.  

If you have any questions, please contact Megan Kovelis on 0403 963 967 or myself.  

Regards 
 

 

Richard Johnson  
Director  
0409 051 535 

 

Suite 117, 25 Solent Circuit 
Norwest Business Park 

Baulkham Hills 
NSW 2153 

ABN: 50 160 157 666 


